
 

Below is a list of updated COVID 19 policies for all OPS campuses. If anyone has any questions, 

please contact your campus administrator. These abbreviated guidelines do not apply to children 

under legal school age as they are unable to wear a mask or social distance.  

1. Please do not send your child to school if he/she is sick. Students that are sick at school 

will be sent home. He/She will be masked and isolated from other students until they 

can be picked up or leave the campus. 

2. The CDC defines a close contact as someone who was within 6 feet of an infected 

person for a cumulative total of 15 minutes or more over a 24-hour period. The close 

contact definition excludes students who were within 3 to 6 feet of an infected student 

if the exposed student(s) wore mask(s) during the exposure time.  

3. If you are fully vaccinated and boosted and were exposed to someone with COVID-19, 

quarantine is not necessary unless symptoms begin. You must mask for 10 days when 

around others and can test on day 5 after exposure.  

4. Students who have tested positive for COVID-19 will be required to isolate for 5 days. 

When they are asymptomatic or their symptoms are resolving (Fever free with no fever 

reducers for 24 hours), they may return to school but must be masked for an additional 

5 days.  

5. Individuals, who have been exposed and are not vaccinated and/or boosted, will start 

their 5 day isolation period on the last day of known exposure. If this is an exposure to 

a family member in the household, the student’s isolation period will begin when the 

person who is positive ends their isolation period. The student may test on day 5 if they 

are not displaying symptoms. With a negative PCR test (over the counter/self-

administered tests will not be accepted), students may return to the classroom but will 

be required to wear a mask for 5 days.  

To report sickness, possible COVID-19 exposure, or a positive COVID-19 case, please contact 

one or both of the people listed for each campus at the email address listed below.  

 

Upper Campus: June Kemp - jkemp@orangeburgprep.com 

                           Leslie Whitlock - lwhitlock@orangeburgprep.com 

 

Lower Campus: Beth Kuck - bkuck@orangeburgprep.com 

                           Leslie Whitlock - lwhitlock@orangeburgprep.com  
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